
Athletics Meeting – 5/4/2020 
 
Attendees:  Glen Katz, Dave Neu, Lorraine Brattoli, Erin Macellero, Frances Zegar, Chris Kleinwaks, Bob 
Fehon, Jess Yarnall, Pat Degnan, Steve Koenigsberg, Danielle Maute 
 
Meeting began:  7:35pm 

• Facilities –  
o Only things open right now:  Beaches for purpose of accessing kayaks, boat ramps, 

fishing docs 
o Closed:   

• Tennis for now (since players are sharing the ball), we are following how the 
town is operating 

• A-Field and all activities there are closed 

• Playground – everything is ordered.  Unsure when demo and land preparation will begin.  Glen 
will follow up with Kurt, but this is busy season for maintenance right now 

• 4-6 week delivery time from now.  

• Steve said he spoke with Scott, playground rep, and Scott said his reps are still working 
on installs so we should be able to build when equipment arrives 

• Tennis Courts 

• We have money budgeted for crack repair, committee will speak to maintenance about 
access to the courts and whether maintenance or committee will repair cracks. 

• Committee will contact office about ordering necessary equipment. 

• Bob said he is in touch with the company to rebuild courts and he understands our long-
term period to make a decision since we cannot vote until October 

• Steve suggested that we hold some info sessions to community to inform them 
of process prior to vote 

• Discussed putting some info in the newsletters over next few months prior to 
vote 

• Hub Lakes Sports 

• Pat said the Hub Lakes Assoc is looking to set up a meeting to discuss options depending 
on if and when new Executive Orders come out 

• Glen said NJSIAA recommends against any spring sports, so not sure how something like 
that will impact Hub Lakes for the summer 

• Steve said Rockaway Township is not allowing activities on their fields for another 45 
days 

• Team Reports:  all said they’re leagues are working on contingency plans for shortened 
seasons if we get to play 

• Discussed idea of promoting a map of WML with routes and plans to walk the whole 
neighborhood 

• See how the summer goes, maybe arrange a WML Field Day in the Fall if social distancing allows 

• Beach 1 Basketball Courts – a resident asked if we could consider adjustable nets for smaller 
children, committee decided against it as they are not durable and would need to be 
repaired/replaced often 

 
Meeting adjourned:  8:25pm 
Submitted by: Glen Katz-Co Chair 
Approved by: Mark Kempner-OIC 



 
 


